## John F. Hall MA (Cantab) Dip Ed (Dunelm)

## La Noslière de Bas, 50210 Notre Dame de Cenilly, FRANCE

Tel: (+ 33) (0) 2-33-45-91-47 e-mail: johnfhall@orange.fr

The Secretary
London Metropolitan University
31 Jewry Street
London
EC3N 2EY

Dear Colleague

Report of the Director's Working Group on the Survey Research Unit (March 1988)

I am working on various reports and other materials from my time as Senior Research Fellow at the then SSRC Survey Unit from 1970 to 1976, and as Principal Lecturer in Sociology and Unit Director of the Survey Research Unit at the then Polytechnic of North London from 1976 until 1992 when I took early retirement.

I have recently come across my response to a draft report of the Director's Working Group, sent to me by Jane Hopkinson on 7 March 1988, but I do not have a copy of the draft or of the final version. I should be extremely grateful if you could provide me with one, as this would greatly help me to write a definitive account of the unit and its work.

Yours faithfully

PS I have new webpage <a href="http://independent.academia.edu/JohnFHall">http://independent.academia.edu/JohnFHall</a> which contains a wealth of research and training materials, many from my time at PNL. Full details are on <a href="http://independent.academia.edu/JohnFHall/Papers/103776/Journeys-in-Survey-Research-1965-%E2%80%93-2009">http://independent.academia.edu/JohnFHall/Papers/103776/Journeys-in-Survey-Research-1965-%E2%80%93-2009</a>